
Advance Notice - RFP HED.2023.2 Multifamily Rental Housing Development

Stefania Russell <SRussell@pbcgov.org>
Fri 1/27/2023 2:43 PM

To: Stefania Russell <SRussell@pbcgov.org>
Cc: Michael Sklar <MSklar@pbcgov.org>;Carlos Serrano <CSerrano@pbcgov.org>;Sherry Howard
<SHoward@pbcgov.org>;Jonathan Brown <JBrown2@pbcgov.org>

Good morning,
 
On Friday, February 10, 2023, Palm Beach County Department of Housing and Economic
Development (HED) will make available an estimated $4M in County funds through Request
for Proposals HED.2023.2. Funds will be provided to Developers who are seeking to create
additional affordable Multifamily Rental Housing. All County- assisted units must be set aside
for Eligible households income <120 %AMI. These funds will be exclusively to provide loan
financing for the new construction of Multifamily Rental Housing.
 
 
Stefania Russell
Planner II, Department of Housing & Economic Development
Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners
100 Australian Avenue – 5th Floor
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Phone: (561) 233-3689
Efax: (561) 242-7098

DHED Mission Statement….
“Changing lives and transforming neighborhoods into balanced communities”
 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing.


